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CITY OF PORTLAND

Barlo Signs August 18, 2000
155 Maine Mall Road
South Portland, ME  04106
Att: Ed

RE: 88 Spring Street – Holiday Inn - 039-E-010 – B-3 zone

Dear Ed,

I am in receipt of your building permit to install a freestanding pole sign.  Please note that Section 14-369.5(a) 
of the sign ordinance does not allow freestanding signs within the B-3 zone on the Portland Peninsula unless the
front façade of the building is set back a distance of at least 20 feet from either of the front facades of the
abutting buildings.  This is not the case in reference to this building. Therefore, I must deny your permit.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

If you want to rework your proposal so that it would meet the current ordinances, I would be glad to review it.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Cc: Deb Andrews, Planning Division
Harper Hotels of Vermont, 125 E. Charlessi, suite 200, Muncie, IN  47305
File


